
ST. JOSEPH’S PARISH SCOTIA, NEW YORK 
MUSIC SELECTIONS AUG. 30,  2015 

 

ENTRANCE HYMN:  749S 

PREPARATION HYMN:  656 

COMMUNION HYMN: 763S 

RECESSIONAL HYMN: 673 

MASS INTENTIONS FOR THE WEEK OF 

AUGUST 29 – SEPTEMBER 6, 2015 

If you are having a Mass offered, please contact an usher 

before Mass and let them know you would like to bring up  

the gifts. 

 08-29      4:00 PM   Carmela Tamburello –  

Rosalie Donato 

Mary Coletta – Lorraine Shiely 

 08-30 9:30 AM Jackie Svec –  

George & Jackie Shartrand 

 08-31      9:00 AM      Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 09-01 9:00 AM Mass at Immaculate Conception 

 09-02      7:30 AM       Helen Drzewicki – Cathy Riggi 

 09-03      7:30 AM Timothy Hayes – The Family 

 09-04      7:30 AM     Joseph Gionet –  

The Semerad Family 

 09-05      4:00 PM Arcangela Izzo – 

Richard & Linda Jones 

Mary Riccio Jones –  

Richard & Linda Jones 

 09-06      9:30 AM Regina Lomini – The Family 

Diamond and MaryAnn Romano – 

Peter Romano 
 

New weekend Mass Schedule: 
Saturday at 4:00 PM & Sunday at 9:30 AM 
 

    Scripture Readings for the Week 

Mon. 08-31 1 Thes 4: 13-18                Lk 4: 16-30 

Tues. 09-01 1 Thes 5: 1-6, 9-11           Lk 4: 31-37 

Wed. 09-02 Col 1: 1-8                          Lk 4: 38-44 

Thur.  09-03 Col: 1: 9-14                       Lk 5: 1-11 

Fri.     09-04 Col 1: 15-20                      Lk 5: 33-39 

Sat.    09-05 Col 1:21-23                       Lk 6: 1-5 

Sun.   09-06 Is 35: 4-7a    Jas 2: 1-5     Mk 7: 31-37 

 

Sponsor of the Week 
 

 

Liturgical Ministers   September 5 & 6, 2015 

 4:00 PM 9:30 AM 

Lector K. DeMarco J. Raymond 

Cup 1 T. Neals T. Walsh 

Cup 2 S. Krogh D. Stec 

Bread 1 Celebrant Celebrant 

Bread 2 D. Kruk D. Schoch 

Bread 3 R. Kruk T. Cappuccitti 

Bread 4 Deacon Deacon 

Cup 3 B. Corlew K. Sroczynski 

Cup 4 L. Neals H. Burke 

Server M. Konik K. Ostrander 

Server J. Konik  

Greeter K. Brooks L & C Hall 
 

 

FINANCIAL STATISTICS 8/17-8/23/15 
OFFERTORY  $3,306.50 ENVELOPE USERS 133 
CHILDREN 3.00 ATTENDANCE 313 
ASSUMPTION       58.00   
FUEL       14.00   
DEBT REDUCTION       19.00   
EVANGELIST       18.00   
FF/YM FEES      420.00   

TOTAL INCOME $3,838.50 TOTAL EXPENSES $4,672.94 
 

 

Last weekend’s second collection for Catholic Home 

Missions amounted to $604.00.  Next weekend’s second 

collection is our monthly collection for Debt Reduction. 

Thank you for your generosity. 
 

 

Remember in your prayers those members of our 

parish who are sick or suffering in any way, as well as 

those in hospitals and nursing homes and all of our 

shut-ins.  We also pray for family, friends and those 

who have died recently, especially, Diane Gamache, 

Angela Rossi, mother of Richard (Marjorie), and 

Edward Austro, father of Edward (Donna). Keep in 

your prayers the men and women in our armed forces 

who are serving our country. 

 

2015 BISHOP’S APPEAL UPDATE ~ we have reached 

93% of our Assessment Goal of $71,268!  

We have 256 Pledges and/or Gifts totaling 

$66,003!   Please remember to send all 

payments directly to the Diocese along with 

the remittance from your monthly statement.  

Thank you. 

 The Week Ahead 

Thurs. Sept. 3 Pastoral Council Mtg. -7PM - HFH 



TWENTY-SECOND SUNDAY IN ORDINARY TIME AUGUST 30, 2015                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                  
 

The SCOTIA FOOD PANTRY is in need 

of plastic shopping bags & egg 

cartons (one dozen size).  These 

items may be placed in the food drive 

collection box in Holy Family Hall. 
 

The 43th ANNUAL MARRIAGE JUBILEE Celebration 

sponsored by the Office of Lay Ministry Formation will 

be held Saturday, October 17th, at 2:00 PM at The 

Cathedral of the Immaculate Conception,  

Albany,   Couples celebrating their 25th, 40th, 50th or 

other special wedding anniversaries are invited to 

attend this celebration.  Bishop Edward          

Scharfenberger will celebrate the Liturgy at 2:00 PM 

and greet couples and their guests at a reception in 

the gathering area at the cathedral immediately 

following Mass.  Sign up sheets are in Holy Family 

Hall. 

Sign-up sheets are posted on the 

bulletin board in Holy Family Hall to 

help with the BOSCOV’s Shopping 

Pass fundraiser.  Help is needed to 

sell passes and raffle tickets before & 

after masses as well as sell passes on the day of the 

sale at Boscov’s (Tuesday, October 20th).  Shopping 

passes are also available during regular office hours 

at the Parish Office.  Anyone may purchase a pass ~ 

you do not need to be a member of St. Joseph’s to 

participate. 

 

FARMER’S MARKET SEPTEMBER 12/13 

The annual Farmer’s Market is coming!  Hope your 

gardens have been very productive this year as we are 

seeking donations of vegetables, fruits, herbs, 

flowers, homemade jams/jellies, sauces, salsa, and, 

of course, home baked goods.  Didn’t have a garden?  

Please consider stopping by an area farm stand and 

pick up an item or two to bring to the market.  Your 

purchase will help support a farmer and it will help St. 

Joseph’s too!  Donations of produce and other goods 

to be sold can be dropped off in Holy Family Hall after 

2 PM on Saturday or before any of the masses.  

Volunteers are needed to help man the market before 

and after the masses on Saturday and Sunday.  You 

can volunteer by contacting Kathy Brooks on 280-

1478 or send an email to brookska@nycap.rr.com or 

sign up on the sheet posted on the bulletin board in 

Holy Family Hall. 

 

Praying for all those young men and women who head 

to college this week, particularly those going for the 

first time. May their hearts, minds and actions be 

guided by the Spirit.  +Bishop Ed 

 

 

 
 

Patricia Walsh & Grace Fay 

Office of Faith Formation & Youth Ministry 

374-3382 
First Grade is the appropriate time to begin a child’s 

formal instruction in their Catholic Faith.  This will lay 

a firm foundation for their sacramental preparation 

for Reconciliation and Eucharist when they are in 

Second Grade.  Regular attendance at weekly Mass is 

also an indispensable component of a child’s 

preparation for receiving these sacraments and for 

their lived Faith experience throughout life. 
 

CHANGE: In response to the suggestion of parents, 

Class will be held on Monday afternoons from 4:00 to 

5:00 PM.  Many families were concerned about the 

children arriving late for class due to the school bus 

drop off and the ride to the Parish Center.  It is our 

hope that this will afford the child an opportunity to 

arrive home, use the bathroom and perhaps grab a 

snack and be transported to class in a timely manner. 
 

The Parent Handbook and calendar will be distributed 

to the children at the first class - Monday, September 

28. 

 

BAKERS ~ Start your mixers! We have many events 

coming up where we need your  baked goods 

(Farmer’s Market, Ziti Dinner, Election Day Bake Sale, 

Christmas Bazaar just to name a few!).  If you are new 

to the Parish and would like to be on the official 

“Baker’s List”, please contact Kathy DeMarco at 372-

5072 and she will add you to the list and possibly give 

you a job right away!  Many thanks to those who 

always answer the call for help. 
 

Monday morning LITTLE ROCK SCRIPTURE STUDY of 

the Book of Job, and shortly a new Bible study, 

“Women of the Old Testament”, beginning Mon. Sept. 

14, at 9:30 AM in Rm. 1 at Our Lady of Grace. 

Questions? Call Diane Simpson at 399-9322.  All are 

Welcome.  
 

A heartfelt THANK YOU to all who volunteered during 

the first half of August at the Schenectady Public 

Library and/or the Collins Park Summer lunch sites. 

Between 450 and 500 lunches were served to young 

people in need in our area. 

  

SCHENECTADY INNER CITY MINISTRY – 

greatly appreciates  St. Joseph's parishioners' on-

going contributions to the Emergency Food Pantry. 

There is a continuing significant need for baby food 

and diapers, as well as any other nutritious food 

items. These items may be left in the box marked 

“SICM Food Pantry” in Holy Famiy Hall. 

mailto:brookska@nycap.rr.com

